Comments about Andy Severyn’s Worship Music Workshop Days
Andy came to help us celebrate our Year of Faith and both children and adults alike had a wonderful time.From the very beginning the children were excited and fully involved! Throughout the day he worked with eachclass - learning and enjoying his brilliant songs. I would recommend Andy Severyn to any school as he bringsfaith alive and enables everyone else to do the same! Fantastic!”
Janet Westray, Deputy Head, St Bernard's Catholic Primary School Preston
“WOW what can I say? The day was brilliant uplifting for pupils, staff and parents. Children were engaged andeven the quiet non singers sang their hearts out. The children can’t wait for our Carol Service to sing our new songs.”
St Joseph’s RC Primary School, Heywood nr Bury
“I thought you might like to know what happened to your fantastic songs in our local Catholic Church. Thechildren sang them beautifully and all the audience thought they were wonderful. Everyone who heard them commented on what great songs they were. The children loved them and as a result they performed them with real joy and feeling”
Carol Scanlon—Deputy Head, St Joseph’s RC Primary School, Redhill
“Andy came to work with us for a full day, singing with each of the classes in school. We had a wonderful time and all the children really enjoyed the experience. It was lovely to hear the spiritual messages conveyed through music and Andy even role-played some of the characters in the songs with the children, to bring it to life for them! The staff now have a range of new songs; for all different times of the year, to share in collective worships in school and at church. Parents also shared in the experience with an end of day assembly and their comments were very positive. We look forward to sharing the songs throughout the classes and teaching each other. Thank you Andy for re-invigorating our worship singing!”
Rachel Battersby, Assistant Head, Dean Gibson RC Primary school, Kendal
What a fantastic day! I asked Andy to come into school to introduce us to some more modern music in order to 'lift' our school worship. He certainly delivered on that. He showed boundless energy throughout all the workshops and ensured all the children from Early Years to Year 6 were engaged.The children tell me that they thoroughly enjoyed the whole experience and want to know when he is coming back. Thank you again Andy
John Entwistle - Headteacher, St Augustine's RC Primary School, Preston
Thank you so much for such an inspirational, motivational day. YOU are amazing! You are such a talented musician.
Children and staff are all buzzing about the day. I am delighted that I can follow up on today and continue to teach the children your wonderful songs. We will be singing some of them on Ash Wednesday.

Pauline O’Hara, Headteacher, Our Lady’s Primary School, Warrington

